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National Highways Authority of India

(Ministry of Road Transport & Highways)
g
QAT &rAlaaa @12 / Project Implementation Unit

Badadera, Mandua, Keonjhar - 758014, Odisha

Phone | Fax.: (06766) 253295
E-mail:pdnhai.kjr@gmail.com

No: NHAI/11018/7/NH8 (FDP)/2015/PIU/KIR/ |} Date: 10.08.2017

To,
The Divisional Forest Officer,
Deogarh Forest Division
Odisha .

Sub:-  Rehabilitation and upgradation by four laning of Binjabahal to Teleibani section of NH-6 from Ch. Km. 414.982 to Km. 493.300, -
Proposal No. FP/OR/Road/18864/2016 and the State sr. no.— OR-032/2016 dt. 02.05.2016 -
Compliance of RCCF, Rourkela observation dated 13.07.2017 - Reg.

Ref:- 1. RCCF Rourkela memo no. 1925/3F-602/2017 dated 13.07.2017
2. Your letter no. 2997, dt. 26.07.2017
3. This office letter no. 1164 dt. 09.08.2017

Sir,
With reference to our letter no. 1164 dt. 09.08.2017, this is to inform that the necessary modification has already been undertaken
from this end in the Forest Diversion Proposal as desired and submitted in 6 set hard copies to you. -

The total forest land has been revised to 64.094 ha & all supporting documents w.r.t Unclassed forest category with justification
has been submitted vide reference (3) above. The detail justifications for the difference in non-forest land has been furnished vide this office
letter no. 1169 dt. 10.08.2017. The modification in CA scheme against 64.094 ha has already been processed with DFO, Keonjhar vide this
office letter no. 1170 dt. 10.08.2017 & it is certified that necessary CA scheme will be modified & re-submitted to RCCF, Rourkela from this
end very soon. Our representatives has already been deputed at your office for further assistance & support in this regard for processing of
diversion proposal to RCCF, Rourkela. The Competent Authority of NHAI is pressing very hard to get stage-| approval at the earliest as
Concessionaire has been fully mobilized at site & ready to commence the work on getting forest clearance

In view of the above backdrop, it is requested to forward the above proposal in hard copies (6 sets) to RCCF, Rourkela
immediately from your end for processing of the FDP further for stage-| clearance.

Yours faithfully,

10§41
(R.A Hardas)
Dy. G.M (T) and Project Director

Copy to:-

1. The Team Leader, NH-6 (Baharagora-Sambalpur), M/s. ICT Pvt Lid for kind information
2. Mis Binjabahal toTeleibani section (Km 414.00 to 491.710) of NH-6 (New NH-49) Highway Pvt. Ltd. for information &
necessary action.
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